
 
NATA NEEDS YOUR SUPPORT OF AB 1140 TO 
PREVENT CLOSURE OF CA FLIGHT SCHOOLS 

 
June 28, 2010 

 

What’s at Issue 
Rules issued by the California Bureau of Private Postsecondary Education (BPPE) threaten to 

harm California flight schools irreparably.  Assembly Bill 1140 (AB 1140) will be amended 

this week by Assemblyman Roger Niello to provide a one-year delay in implantation, for flight 

training, of these rules.  Ensuring passage of AB 1140 requires your support!  

 

 

Why It’s Important 
Without the delay in implementation offered by AB 1140, the rules issued by the BPPE will go 

into effect at the beginning of August and flight schools wanting to remain in operation in the 

state will have to submit to stiff fees and other onerous requirements as detailed in NATA’s 

May 6, 2010 regulatory report.  The delay offered by AB 1140 will provide the time needed 

for the California legislature to work with the flight training industry to understand more fully 

the issues with compliance and to develop a working long-term solution. 
 

 

What to Do 
NATA urges all of its California members and others concerned about the outcome of this 

issue to contact their Assemblyman and State Senators and ask for support of AB 1140.  The 

links below provide a letter that can be edited and sent to your Assemblyman and Senator as 

well as a tool to help you determine who your representatives are and their mailing addresses. 

 

Address information for your representatives is available by clicking here. 

 

Sample letter to send to your Assemblyman and Senator. 
 

Please fax your letter to all your representatives as soon as possible.  Also, NATA requests that 

you fax us a copy of your letters so we may maintain a file for upcoming hearings on AB 1140. 

 

It is imperative that you contact your representatives this week!  The California 

legislature goes on recess beginning July 2. 

 

 

NATA Position  
NATA fully supports AB 1140 and believes that its passage and signing by Governor 

Schwarzenegger is the best means to ensure that California flight training facilities are not 

forced to close due to the rules issued by the BPPE.  NATA stands ready to work closely with 

the legislature during the delay period to find workable long-term solutions to these issues. 

 

 

OVER…

http://nata.aero/data/files/gia/flight%20training/050610ab48rr.pdf
http://nata.aero/data/files/gia/flight%20training/050610ab48rr.pdf
http://192.234.213.69/smapsearch/framepage.asp
http://www.nata.aero/data/files/gia/ca_AB48/062810ab1140AC_ltr.doc


Status 
The California legislature is scheduled to be in session only until the end of August. 

 

ACT NOW, time is limited! 
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Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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